
      Office of the Fire Marshal – City of Milford, CT        
 

Fire Department Connection Directive 

All newly constructed buildings provided with a fire sprinkler system and/or standpipe system, and in 

existing buildings having new sprinkler systems and/or standpipe systems installed, shall be equipped 

with a 5” Storz connection with a 30° elbow for a fire department connection. (please reference photo 

below)   

 

The Storz connection shall also be equipped with a Knox® StorzGuard® (Model #5002) locking cap.  

Order forms for a compatible locking cap shall be obtained from the Milford Fire Department. 

 

 

In addition, metal signs complying with the Connecticut State Fire Safety Code, Part III, Section 912.4 

shall also be installed. 

 

*(Existing previously approved systems may remain in service without modification)  


